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From: George Pugh [glpugh@bigpond.com]
Sent: Tuesday, 11 August 2009 5:27 PM
To: QLD Redistribution
Subject: Objection to the Proposed New Queensland Division's Name of Wright.

Dear Sir/Madam 
  
I wish to officially lodge my objection to the Proposed New Queensland Division's name of Wright. 
  
As a Queenslander and a retired police office I strongly object to the name of Wright.  My grounds for my ojection is 
that it brings up the memory of convicted politition Keith Wright, a member of parliament who has been convicted of 
serious sexual offences.  All other police officers I know would also object to naming a electoral division ..Wright. 
  
I support the the alternative name suggested for the Proposed New Queensland Division's name of WALTERS who is 
the only Aboriginal Fighter pilot in the RAAF during the Second World War.  Recognising him in the naming of this 
electorate would be contributing to Reconciliation between all Australians. 
  
  
Yours Sincerely 
  
George and Lorraine Pugh 
  


